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Recruitment 

Human Resources actively continues recruitment to fill vacancies within the agency.  
Human Resources is proud to report that as of January 4, 2024, the agency has four (4) 
remaining vacancies left to fill.  The four (4) remaining vacancies are as follows; 

 

• Account Clerk / Senior Account Clerk 

• Inspections Manager 

• Office Assistant 

• On-Site Resident Manager (Conant Place) 

 

New Employees 

At this time, Human Resources would like to welcome Chad Volsung, Eligibility Specialist, 
to the agency. 

 

Retirements 
Human Resources would like to take the opportunity to wish the following employees all 
the best as they have recently retired from the agency after many years of service to the 
agency.  We are thankful for their commitment and dedication to the agency, and wish 
them the best: 
 
Marian Smallwood, Senior Office Assistant 
Michele Gonzales, Director of Regional Housing Choice Voucher Program 
 
 
Employee Newsletter 
The Employee Newsletter for December 2023, was delivered via email to all staff and 
commissioners with a message from Executive Director Jim Kruse.  The January 2024 
Employee Newsletter recently released includes updated agency information regarding 
development, recruitment, benefits, community events, safety awareness, employee 
discounts, as well as upcoming events such as: 

 
o Human Resources Benefit Fair 
The Agency will be hosting its 2024 Benefit Fair for staff on Tuesday, January 16, 
2024 from 4pm – 7pm, at 1612 Sisk Road, Modesto, CA.  Various vendors will be 
present to provide insightful information and resources to staff pertaining to 
financial wellness, mental wellness, and emotional wellness.  Employees and their 
families are welcome to attend. 
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